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BY EMAIL 
 
November 28, 2019 
 
Adam Stiers 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham ON N7M 5M1 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Stiers:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion (Project)  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0159 

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated November 8, 
2019, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of the above-referenced application 
and will now commence the processing of the application. The OEB’s decision on 
whether the Integrated Resource Planning proposal will be dealt with in the current 
application or separately will be determined by the OEB panel at a later date.  The next 
steps will be communicated in due course.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Zora Crnojacki, Project 
Advisor, at 416-440-8104 or Zora.Crnojacki@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
c:  Mr. Guri Pannu, guri.pannu@enbridge.com  
 Mr. Charles Keizer, ckeizer@torys.com 
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